
Approval for TCFD Recommendations

The Investment Trusts Association, Japan (Chairman: Toshihiro

Iwasaki) has expressed an approval for the “Recommendations on

Climate-Related Financial Disclosures” proposed by TCFD (Task Force

on Climate-related Financial Disclosures) established by the Financial

Stability Board (FSB).

TCFD recommends companies to grasp and disclose climate-related

financial information.

We believe that we will be increasingly required to utilize climate-related

financial information in investing activities.

(Reference: TCFD official website)
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